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Vicki Albertson

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 11:39 AM
To: Vicki Albertson
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 811186) (TCB)

Importance: High

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of Element Materials Technology. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT Service Desk if you are in any doubt 
about this email. 

Inquiry on 09/09/2020 : 
Inquiry:  
A customer  would like to place their ID label in their User Manual rather than on the product itself.  Their justification 
is explained in the attached letter.   Please review and confirm if this will be acceptable. 
 
Thanks 

 
FCC response on 09/09/2020 

According to the FCC publication 784748, When the device is so small, or for such use that it is impracticable to label 
with a font size that is four-points or larger (and the device does not utilize electronic labeling), then the FCC ID shall be 
placed in the user manual, and the FCC ID shall also be placed either on the device packaging or on a removable label 
attached to the device. The deivce you have described has a surface area of about 1 square inch. 1 point =0.013836 
inch. 4 points = 0.055344 inch. A label  with FCC ID: OH2BLEGST wtih spaces would give us 16 spaces. 0.885504 inch. It 
could be done but according to the publication you can place the FCC ID in the user manual and on the device 
packaging or a removable label. It is tight the FCC agrees. 
 
 
Attachment Details:  
Justification for product label  

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add any 
additional information pertaining to this inquiry.  
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